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Moving Forward

Memo

To: Keith Davis, Superintendent

From: Joseph Shepherd, Director of Transportation 0>
June 5th 2018,Date:

Re: Board Policy 03.221 - Bus Drivers (10 Years Experience)

I am requesting the Board to waive for an additional school year Board Policy 03.221 to allow
experienced school bus drivers to bring in up to ten (10) years of experience credit rather than
three years through June 30, 2019.

Allowing school bus drivers to bring up to ten (10) years of experience will assist us with
recruiting experienced school bus drivers. We currently have drivers from nearby districts and
from out of state applying for positions to begin the 201f-20HJ school year.

We currently have nine (9) vacant routes due to retirement and resignations at the end of the
2017 -2018 school year. Due to the continued driver shortage issues for out district and across
the state, allowing experienced drivers to bring up to ten (10) years of experience can only
benefit our efforts.
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